
 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
RE: Lot Split Request Final Consideration – 2543 Indian Mound Road  
 (19-27-276-041) and (19-27-276-045)  

 
Please be advised that the Bloomfield Township Board of Trustees will consider 

a request by the owner of 2543 Indian Mound Road and the adjacent parcel (19-
27-276-045) to subdivide the respective parcels, resulting in two reconfigured 
single family residential lots. The meeting will be held on Monday, August 12, 

2013, at 7:00 p.m. in the Township Hall Auditorium, 4200 Telegraph Road.   

 

If you are unable to attend this meeting and wish to comment, contact the 
Planning Department at 248-433-7795 or submit your written comments to the 
attention of Patti Voelker, Planning, Building & Ordinance Director, at the address 

below or via email to: planning_dept@bloomfieldtwp.org.  
 

Janet Roncelli, MMC 
Bloomfield Township Clerk 

 

 
 
NOTE: The Charter Township of Bloomfield will provide necessary, reasonable auxiliary aids and services at all 
meetings to individuals with disabilities.  All such requests should be made at least five days prior to the 

meeting by contacting the Clerk’s office  248-433-7702 (Phone)  248-642-7610 (Fax)  
clerk@bloomfieldtwp.org. For written requests use the address below. 

 
 
 

Posted: August 1, 2013 
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